

Dear candidate,

Thanks for your interest in the teaching vacancy at Robin Hood Multi Academy Trust - we are genuinely delighted to hear from you. As we mentioned in the advert, we want people who are passionate about working with children and genuinely driven to make a difference. If you are new to teaching, seeing this as your first job or possibly a more experienced teacher - it doesn't matter as these are not the deciding factors on who will be appointed. In the end it will come down to ambition, passion and above all else having a child centred approach. The fact that you have contacted us means that you must be one of these people so, to help you with your application we advise on the following:

- Visit <u>www.robinhoodmat.co.uk</u> and see what we stand for and certainly make sure you watch our vision video.
- Have a look at all of our schools and consider if there are any, due to distance and travelling that you would not be interested in. Please mention this in your application and reason. You can find the school's promotional videos <u>HERE</u>, <u>HERE</u> and <u>HERE</u>.
- You can see some of the innovative CPD we have led on nationally <u>HERE</u>.
- Visit each of our school websites and have a look at their videos to see what they stand for.
- Have a real think about what you can bring to us and also what you want from us get this in your application too!

So, thanks for asking for an application and we hope you now submit it and apply for the post. We wish you all the very best and thanks for your interest - hopefully this will be the start of your career with us and you'll help us take learning to the next level.

Many thanks and good luck!

Steve

Steve Taylor

CEO

Robin Hood Multi Academy Trust

www.robinhoodmat.co.uk

Address: 77 Pitmaston Road, Hall Green, Birmingham, B28 9PP

Tel: 0121 464 2187

Email: pa@robinhoodmat.co.uk